
Charlie Perrin 

District Supervisor 

Oil Conservation Division, District 3 

1000 Rio Brazos Road 

Aztec, NM 87410 

RCVD NQU27'I3 
OIL CONS. DIM. 

DIST.3 

November 26, 2013 

Mr. Perrin: 

Enclosed please find a copy of the approved Notice of Intent that outlines the Bureau of Land 

Management's approval for Chuza Oil Company to drill a horizontal well (Northeast Hogback #74, API 

30-045-34755) on our Northeast Hogback Unit using our Special Project Area Approval as outlined in 

NMOCD Order R-13607. Chuza Oil Company would respectfully request that all information associated 

with this well be kept confidential for a period of 90 days from the completion of the well. 

Thank you for your time, and please let me know if you require any more information on this matter. 

Patrick Padilla 

President 

Chuza Oil Company 

1000 Cordova Place #376 

Santa Fe, New Mexico, 87505 

P: 505-690-7803 

F: 505-212-2075 

plpadilla@chuzaoil.com 

Sincerely, 


